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Feedback from Stakeholders and Action Taken Report 20-21 

GSC Tripunithura conducted online survey among students for the year 20-21. There was the 
provision for all the stakeholders to give their feedback through website. The questions were 
prepared according to the NAAC guidelines. Students were mostly satisfied with the efforts 
taken by the institution to keep the academic atmosphere among them. The report was placed 
before the Principal and the main suggestions by the students got more attention and the decision 
was taken to implement a common learning platform using the College Website. Online 
communicative Sanskrit classes will be extended to students.  


